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This memorandum applies to the Spring/Fall 2022 accepted cohort of students beginning orientation in May-Sept of 2022. 

 

 

We Would Like to Give You $300.00 - If You're Moving for Us  
 
Times are challenging for everyone. We have been continuously thinking about how we might be able to 
support prospective students in their decision to follow their dreams and attend ASAOM. What we came 
up with requires some technical jargon, but basically, we would like to offer you $300.00 
in relocation assistance if you have been accepted to ASAOM and need to relocate from your current 
State of residence to Arizona or relocate within Arizona. 
 
See below: 
 
In ASAOM's ongoing commitment to the incredible students that are called to us, we are committed to 
offering aid to accepted applicants that will need to relocate to Arizona to attend ASAOM.  
 
If you have been accepted to ASAOM and will be relocating to Tucson, you will receive $300.00 in the 
form of a reduction for your first quarter (term) tuition or in the form of a check. The $300.00 will be 
available when you have matriculated to Tucson and are able to provide evidence of your relocation to 
Tucson. Evidence may include: 

• Signed Rental Contract/Agreement 
• Proof of Mortgage  
• Lease Agreement 

If you have been accepted to ASAOM, you qualify (are relocating from out of state or from within 
Arizona), and have made known your request for relocation assistance, your relocation assistance will 
be released to you when you begin your first term, but you are obligated to complete your first term to 
retain your monetary award. If you leave or otherwise withdraw before the end of your first term, you 
will forfeit your award and you will be in debt to ASAOM for your $300 relocation assistance. A complete 
term of study is defined as a completed term where all your courses are finalized, your grades are issued 
for each course you have taken, and the term is closed by administration. 
 
If you have further questions, please contact: admissions@asaom.edu 
 
Thank you for considering us, 
 
Your ASAOM Admin Team 


